
Partnership of Dronfield Schools 

Online Safety Evening 

We are delighted to offer an online safety evening for all parents/carers of pre-secondary age 

pupils who attend schools within the Partnership of Dronfield Schools. The event will be 

delivered by members of the Dronfield and Eckington Multi-Agency Team. 

This will be held at: 

 Dronfield Henry Fanshawe School 
Green Lane, Dronfield, S18 2FZ 

Monday 20th March 2017 
at 

6.00pm – 7.00pm 
The evening will be will be a fabulous opportunity to find out information relating to keeping 

children safe online, what the potential dangers are, how to help at home and what to look for.  

The event will be a good opportunity to assess how we can best keep children safe, whilst 

ensuring they enjoy the freedoms and excitement that comes with the internet and online age.  

The evening is relevant to anyone who has any device in their home with internet access, even if 

your child doesn’t use it yet!  However, the evening is not intended for children.  

Please complete the reply slip below if you are interested in attending this event.  

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Partnership of Dronfield Schools 

Online Safety Evening 

To be held at Dronfield Henry Fanshawe School on Monday 20th March 2017  6.00pm - 7.00pm 

 School your child/children attends________________________________________ 

 I have a child/children in Year/s __________________________________________ 

 I would like to reserve ______ seat(s) for the above event 

Signed __________________________________________ 

Print Name_____________________________________ 

 


